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From: Darren J Beardow 
Sent: Wednesday, 10 April 2019 2:25 PM
To: Janissen, Robert
Cc: Channing, Darrell
Subject: RE: Collective Bargaining for transactional banking services by six Northern Rivers 

Councils [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Hi Robert, 
  
Thanks for the email. Please note I have not spoken to Michael Salvestro regarding the Notification with the ACCC. 
  
NAB formally responded to this request for tender 22/02/2019 with a competitive offering that can be tailored to 
suit the specific requirements of each council. No concerns have been raised at this time. 
  
Regards 
  
Darren Beardow 
Senior Business Banking Manager – Northern Rivers 
NSW Regional & Agri | National Australia Bank Limited 
125 River Street, Ballina NSW 2478 

23-25 Woodlark Street, Lismore NSW 2480 
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